Invitation:

THE PROVINCIAL ADVISORY COMMITTEE
ON CHILD ABUSE

Cordially Invites You and Your Colleagues to Attend
and Celebrate the Accomplishments of This Year’s Recipients

A Special Reception and Presentation of

THE
TAN LOGAN
MEMORIAL AWARD

To
Ms. Margie Fallis (Direct Service Award)
Mr. Mike Morton (Direct Service Award)

Dr. Eric Sigurdson (Leadership Award) '

Award Ceremony

Friday, April 11, 2014
at4:30 p.m. - 7:00 p.m.
The Manitoba Legislative Building
(Golden Boy Room)

Hosted by:
The Department of Family Services

R.S.V.P. by e-mail: carol.boulet@gov.mb.ca
or facsimile: 204-945-671
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